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In total of 16 members (6 faculty members and 10 residents) from the Institute of Industrial Ecological Sciences 
(IIES) visited the Graduate School of Occupational Health, the Catholic University of Korea for the annual meeting 
from January 23 to 25, 2025. This annual meeting has been implemented based on the agreement on academic 
cooperation, which was signed in February 2003 between IIES and the Graduate School of Occupational Health, 
the Catholic University of Korea. The participants from both institutions joined several meetings to introduce their 
research activities to each other and tours at Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd. and Kangbuk Samsung Hospital 
provided a valuable opportunity for IIES members to understand on-site Occupational Health related activities in 
Korea. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairpersons of the Annual Meeting                    Research Presentation by Lecturer Hino 
Prof. Myong (CUK) & Prof. Eguchi (UOEH)  

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From a meeting 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Commemorative photograph 


